
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway          Term : Autumn 1 2024      Funny Faces and Fabulous Features 

What we have been learning Some photos of us! 

 

What a fabulous start to the year in Conway 

Class!  

 

We are so proud of how quickly everybody 

has settled in and are forming positive 

relationships with the staff, developing self-

awareness and communicating to get their 

needs met. 

It has been heart warming to see so many 

smiling faces on a morning and the children 

have adapted well to their new class 

routines. 

 

Day to day, the children have been busy 

exploring their indoor and outdoor 

environment, and developing their 

independence along the way.  

 

Our activity stations have included a variety 

of Communication, English, Maths and 

Understanding of the World activities and the 

children have had access to these with the 

support of our amazing staff team. 

 

The children have been amazing at getting 

stuck in and trying new things. We can’t wait 

to see where our learning takes us after half 

term! 

 

Have a lovely break everybody! 

 
Catherine, Emma, Nikki, Sarah and Jayne 

    

        

    

         

 

Important Dates: 

Monday 4th November – Term 2 Starts 

Thursday 14th November – Singing Hands 

Thursday 28th November – Incontinence 

Clinic 

Friday 29th November – Pastoral Event 

Thursday 12th December – Family Festive Fun 

Friday 19th December – Term 2 Ends 

Tuesday 7th January – Term 3 Starts 


